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. 
Response to Planning application from Hertfordshire County Council (T and CP
GDP Order 2015)

District ref: 6/2018/2946/FULL
HCC ref: WH/362/2018
HCC received: 12/12/2018
Area manager: Manjinder Sehmi
Case officer: Paul Marshall 
Location
Plot 5610
Hatfield Business Park
Gypsy Moth Avenue
Hatfield
AL10 9BS 
Application type
Full application 
Proposal
Erection of temporary secure vehicular storage area with associated lighting, CCTV and
security fencing 
Decision
Notice is given under article 18 of the Town and Country Planning (Development
Management Procedure) (England) Order 2015 that the Hertfordshire County Council as
Highway Authority does not wish to restrict the grant of permission.

Proposal for erection of a temporary secure vehicular storage area with associated lighting,
CCTV and security fencing.

The proposal is for a temporary hardstanding for vehicle storage on plot 5610 on the
Hatfield Business Park. Access to the site is from a private access road from Gypsy Moth
Avenue.

The site is bounded by Gypsy Moth Avenue to the east and Hatfield Road to the north.
Illumination is within the site boundary and is unlikely to have any impact on road user
intervisibility. The highway authority therefore presents no objection to the proposal.

Paul Marshall

Date 13/12/2018
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